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May 17, 2013 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City UT 84114 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg 
  Commission Administrator 
 
Re: Solar Photovoltaic Incentive Program (Schedule 107) Revised Annual Report for 

Program Year 2012 
 
On March 29, 2013, Rocky Mountain Power (Company) filed its Solar Photovoltaic Incentive 
Program (Schedule 107) Annual Report for Program Year 2012 (2012 Report) with the Public 
Service Commission (Commission). On April 22, 2013, the Office of Consumer Services 
(Office) identified several small items in the report that either needed correction or further 
explanation. On April 29, 2013, the Commission requested that the Company file an errata 
regarding the issues identified by the Office. 
 
Pursuant to the Commission’s direction, Rocky Mountain Power hereby submits for filing an 
original and ten (10) copies of the 2012 annual report with the following revisions recommended 
by the Office: 
 

• A date Reference on Page 4 of the Report was corrected to clarify that the subsequent 
data reflected 2012 program information rather than 2011 information. 

• Project specific information included in Appendix 1 was confirmed. This led to the 
removal a project related to the 2011 Program Year from the Installed Residential table. 
This change corrected the totals for the columns referenced by the Office. 

 
It is respectfully requested that all formal correspondence and staff requests regarding this matter 
be addressed to: 
 
By E-mail (preferred): datarequest@pacificorp.com  
    dave.taylor@pacificorp.com  
 
By regular mail:  Data Request Response Center 
    PacifiCorp 
    825 NE Multnomah Blvd., Suite 2000 
    Portland, OR  97232 
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Informal inquiries may be directed to Dave Taylor, manager of Utah regulatory affairs, at (801) 
220-2923. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation & Government Affairs 
 
cc:  Division of Public Utilities 
 Office of Consumer Services 
 
Enclosures 


